
 

 

Feedback: CET Task Team meeting 
 

Migration of CET District Coordinators officials to CET colleges  

It was previously reported that CET staff members were migrated from the Provincial Education 

Department to the DHET in 2015 under section 197 of the LRA. Staff migrated with the same conditions 

of service. Most of the district coordinators worked in district offices and were subsequently moved to 

DHET regional offices. They performed the functions of coordination, monitoring and support to CET 

colleges. According to the interim structure of DHET regional offices, not all coordinators can be absorbed 

and it was therefore proposed that they be migrated to the structure of CET colleges. There are 207 posts 

to be occupied at CET colleges. The criteria used to absorb these officials into those positions will include 

skills, experience, and qualifications. Employees who are not prepared to be migrated will be given an 

option to remain additional to the establishment of regional offices.  

 

Members must inform the PSA on any issues that need to be addressed prior to the migration. Any 

queries/inputs must be sent to peter.mngomezulu@psa.co.za by 20 September 2021. The presentation 

and the project plan regarding the migration of CET district coordinators can be found at the nearest PSA 

Provincial Office. 

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe 

and speedy recovery. 
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